











Council Minutes of
December 9, 2009

MOTION: Lord/Stern. Move to approve the City of Poulsbo 2010 budget.
Motion carried unanimously.

8. DEPARTMENT/COMMITTEE REPORTS

d.

Assistant Public Works Director Kasiniak reported the paving on Viking Avenue is
complete, and Forest Rock Lane has been restriped by Washington State
Department of Transportation (WSDOT), to add an extra lane, as requested by
the city.

Community Services Committee: Councilmember Lord and Berry-Maraist
reported on discussion ideas and the potential for a safe park in Poulsbo.

Public Works Committee: Councilmember Rudolph reported Planning Director
Berezowsky has requested council concurrence with the committee’s
recommendations for safe park guidelines, such as hours, permitting and
restroom access to allow groups to establish safe parks. The idea would be to
follow the county’s lead on rules and guidelines.

MOTION: Stern/Lord. Move to concur with the recommendations of the Public
Works Committee.
Motion carried unanimously.

Rudolph also reported on discussion regarding the threshold loophole in the
downtown parking issue, discussion with Port Commissioners to finalize the Port
agreement, neighborhood connectivity policy, and update on the closure of
Fjord Drive.

MOTION: Stern/Berry-Maraist. Move to extend the meeting to complete the
agenda.
Motion carried unanimously.

Rudolph further reported on positive comments received from residents in Old
Town in regards to the one way traffic on Fjord Drive, discussion on the final
acceptance of the Pugh Well project, and the status of the county-wide planning
policies.

Economic Development Committee: Councilmember Stern commented on the

landscaping planned at College Marketplace, the status of the Marine View
Beverage permit, and Big 5 Sporting Goods going into College Marketplace.
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9. CONTINUED COMMENTS FROM CITIZENS

a. Tom Anderson, North Kitsap School District, invited the Mayor and council to the
swearing in of two new board members at tomorrow night’s meeting, and the
need for members for several committees.

10. COUNCILMEMBER COMMENTS

a. Councilmember Berry-Maraist commented on the opportunity to begin
discussions on the Regional Event Center, with the purchase of the Parks and
Recreation building.

b. Councilmember Erickson commented on the need for toys, food and money at
Fishline.

c. Mayor Quade acknowledged and thanked city staff for collecting food and toys
for Fishline over the last three years.

11. ADJOURNMENT

MOTION: McGinty /Lord. Move to adjourn at 10:08 PM.
Motion carried unanimously. :

Kathryn H. Quade, Mayor
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